Your name

and address

Dr. José Eduardo Cardozo

Ministerio da Justica

Esplanada dos Ministerios, Bloco T

Brasilia DF 70064-900

Brazil

(date)

Dear Sir,

I am very concerned about the situation of the Guarani people in the State of Mato Grosso do Sul. Most of them have been herded together in small reservations with not enough land, making it impossible for them to take care of themselves. The overcrowded conditions have fatal effects: high suicide rates, consumption of alcohol, violence within the reservations as well as severe malnutrition in the children.

I ask you to initiate immediate steps for the identification and demarcation of the territory the Guarani-Kaiowá are entitled to. The prolonged procrastination in granting them the land they are entitled to endangers their health and welfare. Therefore I fear a continuing deterioration of their situation, which could consequently lead to the complete loss of their land rights.

Yours sincerely,

